
Field trip to Ornamental Fisheries, Mamidalapadu. 

 On 27 June 2022, the Department of Zoology and the Entrepreneur Development Cell of 
St. Joseph's Degree College organized a field trip to Ornamental Fisheries in 
Mamidalapadu.  

 Thirty students and three faculty members participated. The farm manager, Mr. Ravi 
Kumar, provided an informative tour, explaining the breeding, rearing, and maintenance 
of ornamental fish.  

 We observed various fish species and learned about the economic aspects of 
ornamental fisheries.  

 The trip concluded with a Q&A session, offering practical insights into fish farming and 
entrepreneurship opportunities in this field.  

 The visit enriched our understanding of both zoology and business applications. 

 


